WAYNE TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS
Oct 3rd Minutes
	
	The Meeting was called to order at 7pm at the Township Municipal building by Chairman Richard A. Warner with supervisor Mark A Labowski and Mark M Sander all present.  

			All present pledged allegiance to the U.S. Flag

Visitors:		Lloyd Whitman- Wayne Township Resident
			Rebekah Wallace- Corry Journal
William & Geri Wellington- Wayne Township Resident
Andrea Labowski

Bill Wellington asked about gravel for Russell Rd
Geri Wellington asked to verify the next planning commission meeting on Oct 24th 6pm. 


Road Report:	Given by Sparky that the road crew has been working to getting equipment ready for winter and there was no update on backhoe repair.

Zoning Report:	 None

Minutes:	The Minutes from Sept 19th were approved by Mark Labowski and Rick Warner


Correspondence:	None

Old Business:		-Road Crew wages were raised retro to Sept 1st 2022
		-Mark Labowski stated there was another function at Conelway school
		-Tabled CD until Oct 24th meeting

New Business:		

Bills & Payroll:		Richard Warner moved to pay bills  & Mark Labowski seconded 

Adjournment:		With no further business to discuss the board adjourned at 7:31pm


